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P109. Erection of Dwellinghouse at Land to the West of Coorie Doon,
Avonbridge for Mr and Mrs McCalley – P/19/0554/PPP

With reference to the minute of the meeting of the Planning Committee held
on 23 January 2020 (ref P97), the committee gave further consideration to a
report by the Director of Development Services on an application for
planning permission for the erection of a dwellinghouse at land to the west of
Coorie Doon, Avonbridge.

The Convener introduced the parties present and explained the nature of the
unaccompanied site visit.

The Planning Officer outlined the nature of the application.

Questions were then asked by members of the committee.

Questions related to:-

 The original planning application and the number of houses built on the
site.

 Issues of decontamination of the site.

The Convener concluded by thanking the parties for their attendance.  The
matter would be determined by the Planning Committee on 19 February
2020.


